
The Sacramento Building 
Healthy Communities Hub 
is working with the City of 

Sacramento and the County 
of Sacramento to evaluate 

development opportunities 
around the Stockton 

Boulevard and Fruitridge Road 
intersection with emphasis on 

the old San Juan Motel site.

JOIN US!
Thursday, June 18 

Any time between 6:00 - 8:00 p.m.

Fruitridge Community Center 
4000 Fruitridge Road

Help Make Positive Change 
in Your Community

Residents are invited to join us for an important 
discussion. We want to hear from you!

Refreshments will be provided.

Need translation services? Email nporter@aimconsultingco.com


